
October 5, 2010

Mr. Greg Irwin, Superintendent
Georgetown-Ridge Farm CU District #4
400 W. West Street
Georgetown, IL 61846

Dear Mr. Irwin:

Danville Area Community College Foundation and community members are sponsoring a
recognition day for Illinois State Representative Bill Black who is retiring after nearly 25
years of serving the citizens of our district. Sunday, December 12, 2010 is the date on which
we will honor Bill with two separate events.

From 1:00-3:00 p.m., there will be an open public program in the Bremer Conference Center
at DACC featuring former Illinois Governor Jim Edgar. As one who is very important in the
career of Bill, we want to make you aware of the recognition date but also to ask that you
consider writing some of your remembrances of Bill so we can present them to him during
the recognition program.

From 5:00-7:00 p.m., the DACC Foundation will be hosting a reception at Danville Country
Club for those who contribute $200 (admits two) to a scholarship fund to be established in
Bill Black's name. All funds received will be used by the DACC Foundation for student
scholarships.

We know Bill will be honored if you are able to attend either or both events on Sunday,
December 12.

Please let us know if we could be of any help. Thanks in advance for your assistance.

We hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Alice Marie Jacobs, President George Richards, DVM Tracy Wahlfeldt, Director
Danville Area Community College Event Chairperson DACC Foundation
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